
 
 

2017-2018 
EMERGENCY SCHOOL CLOSING 

NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 
  
  
  
Dear Providence Academy Parents, 
 
In the event of an emergency school closing, Providence Academy will notify parents via the 
Emergency Notification Service.  This service will allow Providence Academy to send a 
telephone message to ALL of our families within moments of an emergency closing or urgent 
matter at the school.   
 
We ask that parents only provide their personal home, cell and work numbers.  Completed forms 
should be returned to the Administration Office. 
  
 
Important:      (1) The system can only accept direct dial numbers. 
                         (2) Please write your numbers carefully and legibly. 
  
 

  Name:    
 
Contact number Phone Number Description 
1st   

2nd    

3rd    

4th    

5th    

6th    

7th    

8th    

  
**Please return this form to the Administration Office** 

https://www.providenceacademy.org/mission/
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